
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

NOTICE OF POTENTIAL QUORUM 
 

 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT 4 OR MORE MEMBERS OF THE HARRISON 

VILLAGE BOARD MAY ATTEND A SAME EVENT, AT THE SAME LOCATION, 

AND AT THE SAME TIME, THUS FORMING A QUORUM. NO VILLAGE 

BUSINESS WILL BE CONDUCTED. 

 

  

EVENT:          Employee Exit Interview 

DATE:            Wednesday, January 26, 2022 3:00 PM.  

  LOCATION:   Harrison Municipal Building 

   N5298 State Rd 114 

   Menasha, WI 54952 

 

 

 

 

Vicki Tessen, WCMC 

Village Clerk 

Village of Harrison 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Posted at the Village Hall & Published on www.Harrison-WI.org on January 24, 2022  
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